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Thank you, Mr. President,

Indonesia thanks the delegation of Cote d’Ivoire for the presentation of their national report.

Indonesia welcomes the efforts in developing and adopting a number of laws to strengthen and harmonize its national normative framework with international instruments.

Indonesia also welcomes the creation of new bodies to better promote and protect human rights, including the National Human Rights Council and the National Press Authority.

In line with the constructive spirit of UPR, Indonesia recommends Cote d’Ivoire the following:

1. Intensify efforts towards the ratification of the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of their Families;

2. Continue its efforts in ensuring the full function of the National Human Rights Council, through capacity building and collaboration with the National Human Rights Commissions from other regions.

3. Improve gender equality through public awareness campaigns to enhance women’s ability to exercise their fundamental human rights. 

We wish Cote d’Ivoire a successful review.
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